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Subject: Testimony in Support of HB 3553, Pill Press Ban 

 

Dear Co-Chairs Kropf and Chotzen, Members of the House Committee on Judiciary, 

 

My name is Anne Haynes and I am writing to express my strong support for HB 3553. 

As a youth prevention professional, I have seen firsthand the urgent need for 

stronger primary prevention measures to ensure the safety of Oregon’s youth (and 

adults) through drug reduction efforts. 

 

Thank you for your leadership on these critical issues. By supporting these bills, you 

will safeguard Oregon’s youth, strengthen families, and promote healthier 

communities across our state. I appreciate your consideration and respectfully 

request your “Do Pass” and “Yes” vote on this measure. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anne Haynes 

 


